8 November 2021

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION

The Philippine Department of Tourism — Sydney is inviting Sydney-based Video Production companies
to send quotes for video production and editing of 3 videos required for its “Promotion of the Philippines
as a Wedding Destination” project. Attached for your guidance is the detailed Terms of Reference.

Please submit your quotes on or before 12 November 2021 to:

ely@morefuninthephilippines.com.au

PDOT reserves the right to accept or reject quotes. Requests for clarifications may also be sent by
email to the same address mentioned above.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

ELEANOR A. PALIMA
Officer-in-Charge
Philippine Department of Tourism - Sydney



